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Phone: 03 5144 5545
Email: sale.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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‘Maximising growth in the whole child — academically, socially and emotionally’

DATES TO REMEMBER

August
Friday August 4
» Parents & Friends Special Lunch Day
» Jeans for Genes Day — gold coin donation
Friday August 11
» Visiting Performance Levy due today
Monday August 14
» 2pm Parents & Friends Meeting in the Nest
Friday August 18
» Arts incursion
Monday August 21 — Friday August 25
» Book Week — Theme is ‘Read, Grow, Inspire’
» Sale & District Athletics Carnival
Tuesday August 22
» Book Week Dress Up Day
Wednesday August 23
» Grade 5 Transition Day
Monday August 28
» Senior School Puffing Billy Trip
» 6pm School Council Meeting

September
Friday September 1
» Father’s Day/Special Person’s Day Stall
Monday September 4 — 8
» Book Fair
Thursday September 7
» Parent teacher interviews
Friday September 8
» Student Free Day
Monday September 11 - 15
» Middle school Bike Education
Friday September 15
» Last day of Term 3 — 2.15pm dismissal
October
Monday October 2
> First day of Term 4
Wednesday October 11 - Friday October 13
» Senior School Camp
Friday October 27
» Garden Party
November
Monday November 6
» Student Free Day
Tuesday November 7
» Melbourne Cup Public Holiday

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT
CHRIS MALONE

/

Student lliness at school

We are seeing a large number of students
attending school whilst ill. In
particular, a number of students
returning to school a day after
gastroenteritis type symptoms.

The Public Health and Wellbeing
Regulations 2019, Schedule 7

states —‘for Diarrhoeal illness — in an
outbreak of gastroenteritis, exclude until there has
not been vomiting or a loose bowel motion for 48
hours, and for all other diarrhoeal illnesses exclude
until there has not been vomiting or a loose bowel
motion for 24 hours’.

We ask parents to please keep unwell students at
home.

We want our parents/caregivers/guardians to
tell us what they think!

Our school is conducting a survey to find out what
parents / caregivers / guardians think of our
school. The Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion
Survey is an annual survey offered by the
Department of Education that is designed to assist
schools in gaining an understanding of families’
perceptions of school climate, student behaviour,
and student engagement. The survey is optional
but we encourage all families to participate. Our
school will use the survey results to help inform
and direct future school planning and
improvement strategies.

All families are invited to participate in the survey.
The Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey
will be open from next Monday 7 August to Friday
8 September 2023.

Jpolicies related to the care, safety, and welfare of students at Sale Primary
School are available from school reception upon request. Visit the school or contact

sale.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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The survey will be conducted online, only takes 20
minutes to complete, and can be accessed at any
convenient time within the survey period on
desktop computers, laptops, tablets or
smartphones. The online survey will be available
in English and 10 other languages including Arabic,
Greek, Hakha Chin, Hindi, Japanese, Punjabi,
Simplified Chinese, Somali, Turkish, and
Vietnamese.

The invitation to the survey, including the link and
pin code required will be on our Compass App next
Monday August 7. Please speak to your child’s

teacher if you would like more information.

Uniform

Following on from a recent decision to include
black shorts, the rain jacket and bucket hat to the
schools uniform, we thought it would be timely to
share the uniform list.

e Dress /culottes in "545" material

e Grey pinafore / Plain grey tights

Grey school shorts

Black school shorts

Plain black track pants

‘545’ polo shirt (short or long sleeve)

e ‘545’ polar fleece jacket

e ‘545’ rain jacket

e Plain white or grey socks (no
logos). Ankle socks are not acceptable.

e Black shoes or predominantly plain black
runners.

e ‘545’ hat — bucket or broad brimmed
(compulsory Sept - April)

e Red ‘545’ beanie (optional in Winter)

If you would like a copy of the complete policy, it
can be accessed on the school’s website or
available from the office.

Late Arrivals and Early Departures from School
Parents and carers need to be aware that students
who arrive late to school must come via the office,
accompanied by a parent/carer, to have their
entry recorded into the Compass Kiosk. They will
receive a late slip to hand to their teacher and to
have their arrival at school recorded.

Similarly parents/carers must sign their child/ren
out at the school office on the Compass Kiosk if
they need to pick their child/ren up early from
school.

If children are returned to school, parents are to
accompany their child/ren to the office and have
their arrival recorded at the school office via the
Compass App or by office staff.

Class Dojo

Class dojo is no longer operational. All
communication with classroom teachers will now
occur through Compass. If you are yet to
download the app, please do so as soon as
possible, as this Newsline and all further school
communication, school interview bookings,
absence notifications etc, will be done via the
Compass App.

If you are yet to receive your password and login
details, please contact the school office.

JeansForGenes Day - this Friday August 4

This Friday, our school will be supporting
JeansForGenes. Students are invited to wear jeans
to school (with school polo top/polar fleece) and
bring along a gold coin donation to support the
works of the Children’s Medical Research
Institute.

Students not returning in 2024 (not Grade 6
students)

To assist with our planning, if there are any
families not returning to our school in 2024, it
would be appreciated if you could contact the
school office to let us know.

PARENTS & FRIENDS NEWS
KATIE WEIRE, PRESIDENT

Helpers Needed

Parents & Friends are often looking for extra
helpers for our events. If you would like to join our
‘helpers’ messenger chat, please text Katie Weire
on 0417 330 344.

Next Parents & Friends Meeting

The next Parents & Friends meeting will be at 2pm
Monday August 14 in ‘The Nest’. Everyone is most
welcome and encouraged to attend.

Special Lunch Day

Parents & Friends special lunch day this Friday
August 4 for those students who have chosen to
order a lunch. If you are able to help, please
message Katie on 0417 330 344.

Father’s Day/Special Person’s Day Stall

The Father’s Day/Special Person’s Day stall will be
held on Friday September 1. Helpers are needed
from 8.30am — 10.45 and 3.10pm — 3.40pm.

Pie Drive — Save the Date

Parents & Friends will be holding a pie drive —
delivery date of Wednesday September 6. More
information to come home shortly.




BOOK WEEK DRESS UP DAY TRIPLE P PARENTING &

& BOOK FAIR RESPECTFUL RELATIONSHIPS NEWS
EMMA-LEE ROSS DEREK HAYMAN

Book Week

Coming up in Week 7 is the Triple P Parenting

Children's Book Coun_cil of Australia Our school has been provided with a small number

- Book Week ceIebrat|c?n. Our of codes that will provide free access to the ‘Teen

annual dress-up day will be held on Triple P Online’ Course. The Course is aimed at

T”eSd"_“V' August 22. o parents of 10-16 year olds to raise confident,

On this day, students.are invited capable teenagers. Please contact myself if you
todressup  as  their  favourite  book would like a free access code. You can check out
character. Although not necessary to follow, the the course at https://www.triplep-
theme this year is: “Read, Grow, Inspire”. parenting.net.au/ and search for the teen triple p
We look forward to seeing all our beloved books online course.

come to life!

Tuesday, August 22

Come dressed as your
favourite book character!

Book Fair

During week 9, from Monday September 4, we will
have our annual Book Fair. A range of brand new
books will be for sale and there will be a special
trolley where nothing is over $5! A range of
payment options will be available and each book
purchased means
more books for our
school library.

% B . . All of 545 are encouraged to wear their jeans to school
i More information
£ to come closer to (with your school polo/school jumper)

BnnK Fnln the event. on Friday 4 August 2023
= . 3

Help 545 raise some much needed funds for the Children’s Medical Research Institute

GOLD COIN DONATION

o
Thank you for supporting this wonderful organisation

www.lamonthooks.com.au



https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.triplep-parenting.net.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSimone.Morris%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cd6f7cfe04be440160ca308db8e44f20e%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638260198994000595%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NROKypPDt9c3zSrloOUt9%2BkHFAiJ8%2FeS38l0h96%2FTqE%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.triplep-parenting.net.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSimone.Morris%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cd6f7cfe04be440160ca308db8e44f20e%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638260198994000595%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NROKypPDt9c3zSrloOUt9%2BkHFAiJ8%2FeS38l0h96%2FTqE%3D&reserved=0

SPECIAL WEEKLY AWARDS

Special Weekly Awards were presented to the following students at last Friday’s Assembly

Grade Name Reason
FB Billie For beginning to stretch out words and using the sounds she hears in her
writing
FP Alfie For working hard to improve his writing
FH Leo For taking on feedback and applying it to his writing
IN Cohen For pushing himself and making his brain “wobble” when working out
repeated addition and groups of arrays in our Maths clinic group
JC Allerah-Jae For having a fantastic week of learning
Louis For showing his number knowledge to the tens of thousands and commenting
which number is bigger
JL Lucas For taking responsibility for his learning by asking for help when he requires
additional support
/B Hazel For her great contributions to clinic group discussions
Jw Crue For working hard in Maths to rename arrays accurately
Hudson For including more detail when constructing sentences in Vocab
ME Scarlett For her hard work and dedication to her individual learning goals
Adele For her amazing help on Athletics Day
Zoe For her amazing help on Athletics Day
mc Amir For sharing excellent examples of the long e sound in Word Work
MA Bentley For great use of the writing process to produce a great procedural piece
sw Tristan For teaching other students how to use technology in the classroom
DJ For taking on feedback and bumping up his writing and ensuring that his
handwriting was legible for others to read
Constance For her kind and caring attitude towards her peers in the classroom
SR Mahli For transitioning smoothly into 545 and quickly becoming a valued member of
SR
SH Goutam For using his initiative and for going on with silent reading when finished
tasks early
Tyson For trying his best in maths when learning cartesian plans and always asking
for help when needed
Music Nico For putting 100% into music
Mr Bartlett | Charli For displaying tons of enthusiasm in music
Mr Hayman | Zander For dealing with conflict respectfully and modelling our value of belonging

I This Week’s Weekly Award Winners I




Last Friday the Foundation students
had their 100th day of school. On a day
filled with dress ups, creative hat
building and counting using 100 small
objects, all students loved being able to
celebrate their success so far with their
peers. Finishing off with a BBQ lunch
and time with their big buddies,
students headed home ready to
embrace the next 100 days and beyond.
Congratulations to the students and
their families on an amazing start to
their education at 545!
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Dear Parent/Guardians,

Grade Five Transition Day — Wednesday 23™ August

Sale College will be holding 8 Transition Day for Grade Fwve students (Wear Sewen, 2025) on
Wednesday 23 August.

On this day, students will spend a half day at Sale College, experiencing classes in a vanety of
subjects, including English, Music, Art, Science, PE and Indonesian.

The timetable for the day is as follows:

Welcoms 10:10am — 10:20am
Session 1 10:20am — 11:06am
Break 11:05am — 11.25am
Session 2 11:30am — 12:15pm
Break 12:15pm — 12:30pm
Session 3 12:35pm — 1:20pm

For this transition day all Grade Five students are encouraged to attend, even if you currently do not
intend for your child to attend Sale College in 2025. This is a valuable experiencs for all students to
experience 8 day at secondary school and to meet new people. Students will be picked up vis bus

[organised by Sale College) at their primary school and dropped back to school before the end of
the day.

Students need fo bring their recess snack, drink bottle and a pencil case, and they need to wear

thieir primary school uniform. The canteen will be open for the moming snack time, although not for
the lunch break.

We will all meset on the basketball courts at 10:10am to welcome students and divide into groups
before students begin their activity rotations for the day.

Shiould you have any further questions, contact the school on 5144 3711

Sinceraly,

Jordamn Stubbe
“ear 7 Assistant Team Leader
E: Jordan. Stubbei@educstion.vic.gov.au




Last Thursday all Junior School students ventured to Back Maffra
Road, Sale for a tree planting excursion. Over 400 trees were
planted by our students. The Junior School students were supported
by our 545 Sustainability Leader, Alastair. Thankfully the weather
was kind to us and everyone had a great day.




545 THURSDAY NETBALL 2023

Thursday netball commences on 7

NETBALL | septemberzoas

Registration forms are available from the
C L U B school office and will need to be in, together
with payment, no later than Thursday 17

2023 [

VISITING PERFORMANCE FEE

There will be a whole school visiting performance on Friday August 18.
For those families yet to pay this fee (530 for the year), it would be appreciated if it could be
attended to by Friday August 11.
For those families who receive Camps, Sports & Excursions Fund, please let us know if you would
like payment made from this fund.

Student absence notification
Via our Compass App
%k %k k k.

Whole School Assembly 3.00pm every Friday

% % %k %k %k

School Uniform available from
JSM, Macarthur Street, Sale

% % %k %k %k

Connect with

School Supervision — students are supervised between the
hours of 8.45am and 3.30pm

% ok %k %k %k

Second Hand Uniform Sales

Parents & Carers walking group Cooking Program . . .
. ) Contact the school office for information
Drop the kids off at school or bring the Here we work together to create meals on 5 K K oK K
little ones along for a lap of the lake & a a budget to share together in good
CHUpPR I gooc.company. company. Rapid Antigen Tests
ArtPiny forAdults AXIOS 18+ Rapid Antigen Tests are available from the school office.
Enjoy playful was to discover your inner Rainbow social group for youth aged 18- If children are experiencing flu like symptoms, please test
creative self through a variety of art 25 years. Meet new people and become .
mediums while connecting with others. part of community in a safe & supportive and stay home until well.

environment.
New Men’'s Group

To register your interest please contact
Meet for a lap of the lake stopping at Tamara McCartney
SEED for some community gardening. HACC Program Services
This group finishes with a hot cuppa & Iggfﬂ{:‘;zg]ﬂe B —
chats with new mates. o S

Groups are for people under the age of 65.
NDIS particpants may be eligible for certain services where those services or activities are currently not provided by the NDIS.
Please call to check your eligibility.

Uniting’s commitment to inclusion, diversity and equity means that all people, regardless of ability, cultural and linguistic
backgrounds, ethnicity, gender, age, sexual orientation or socio-economic status, are able to access the Uniting programs and

services to which they are entitied, based on need and free from any form of discrimination.
U i t i
—g




Join Woolworths Cricket Blast
A safe way to have fun and ¢y active for kids of all abilities

1B, 23, 30 AUGUST & 6 SEPTEMBER
3:45PM - 4:45PM

SIGN UP TODAY!

Q Play Cricket

EaNN V=
DISCOVER | CREATE | SHARE | ENJOY | PRESERVE

o

HEFUTURE OF "

CULTUR

Take part in discussions that will shape a new Arts and
Culture Strategy called ‘Our Culture, Our Place’.

‘Our Culture, Our Place’ will help us create a
connected community across galleries,
theatres, libraries, events, and public spaces.

[OF213]0] Register for a discussion group
X ":f_ 7] or complete a short online survey at
Qﬁr your.wellington.vic.gov.au/our-culture-
1" o our-place or scan the QR code provided.

DISCUSSION GROUPS

Port Albert Hall Briagolong Art Gallery Heyfield Memorial Hall
Tuesday 1 August, 10am-midday & 6-8pm  Friday 4 August, 10 dday & 6-8pm 16 August, 10am-midday
Stratford Mechanics Hall Mattra Memorial Hall &6Apm

Wednesday 2 August, 10am-midday & 6-8pm Monday 7 August, 10am-midday & 6-8pm  Rosedale Neighbourhood House

Port of Sale (Wellington Centre) Yarram Regent Theatre Thursday 17 AuguabEOREEVCA & S0pm

Thursday 3 August, ¥0am-12.30pm &
6-830pm

Monday 14 August, 10am-midday & 6-8pm

JUNIOR

PATHWAY

From Woolworths Cricket Blast
through the Junior Cricket
stage, all kids can advance

This includes consideration
for physical, mental and
emotional development.

their skills and discover how Participation and prog '
awesome it is to be part of through the stage is based on
a team through fun game.- ability level, therefore the ages
based activities. The stages are indicative only. Players are
have been developed based encouraged to participate at a
on academic research, testing stage appropriate for them.
and community feedback.

L s

P TO 10 YRARS

LaA re L
UNDER 1

THEIRCARE

July 2023

WELCOME BACK TO
TERM 3
*

We have had a great start to term 3
here at TheirCare. We started week 1
with a welcome back program full of fun
and exciting activities such as cooking,
giant floor is lava obstacle courses,
crafting and plenty of outside play and
games.

Week 2 was all about Mario the kids ot
TheirCare having been loving all things
Mario lately. We made so many Mario
crafts, played lots of running games,
decorated cookies and finished the week
with a Mario Kart competition.




® Compass

Get started with Compass

-

Compass is a web-based system, which allows you to access up-to-date and
meaningful information about our school and your child’s progress.

* Monitor your child’s attendance, and enter an explanation for absence or lateness
* Communicate with your child’s teachers, and update your family contact details

* View your child's timetable and the school calendar
* Monitor your child’s homework and assessment tasks
¢ Download and view your child’s academic reports

* Book parent-teacher conferences

* Pay and provide consent for events and school fees

Our school will advise parents when each of these features becomes available for parent use.

o 1. Download the a
PP <
@ Download the Compass app from Google Play —

or the App Store on a compatible phone or
tablet, Then enter your school name and select
it from the results. Enter your login details
provided by your schaal to finish set up.

App Store is @ service mark of Apple Inc, registered in

the U.S. and other countries,

2. Access the Compass Parent guide

Visit compass.education/guide to access

our online parent quide with step-by-step
instructions on how to use Compass and

the Compass app

F-‘L\f any ‘SU{JPC" NGQuUINes, |l|<r} ;Zlasi‘.\\i:'rj l»}‘,l}![vm; visit
compass.education/parent-support




